
Darcee Siegel, Esq. 
Alan S. Rosenthal, Esq. 
17011 NE 19th Ave 
North Miami Beach, Fl 33162 

MAUREEN BRODY HARWITZ 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

2390 BAYVIEW LANE 

NORTH MIAMI. FLORIDA 33 181 

August 10, 1995 

RE: Arch Creek Park Access ( Military Trail aka Old Dixie Highway) 

Dear Darcee and Alan: 

TELEPHONE (305) 891-3121 
TELECOPIER (305) 891 -2658 

In response to the urgent request of the City of North Miami Beach, the Arch Creek Trust 
held a special meeting of its of Board of Directors on July 21, 1995 to discuss the City's proposal 
to maintain a 23 foot wide access road to Arch Creek Park from Biscayne Blvd. 

When we spoke by way of a conference call on July 22, 1995 to discuss the specific 
concerns of the Arch Creek Trust, inc, you stated that the City of North Miami Beach would 
provide a written proposal describing the manner in there would be public access on a publicly 
maintained right of way (Old Dixie Highway), to the Park. 

As you know, one of the Trust's concerns is that none of their discussions with the City 
have resulted in a written proposal from the City setting forth the manner in which Biscayne Blvd 
access to the Park was to be assured. Please advise me of the status of this. 

MBH/jw 
c.c. Carole Helene 

Henny M. Roth 
Elmore Kerkela 
Tom Logue, Esq. 

Very truly yours, 

du~1t'~; ;;6~ /?;;;Lv-,,-6 

Howard Gregg, Dade County Parks 


